Yearly School Dates Advance Notice

MEET THE TEACHER DATES: 14TH JUNE 2016

CLASS GROUP PHOTOGRAPHS-15TH JUNE 2016

YEAR 5 MATHS EVENT IN SCHOOL HALL (NO PARENTS)
15TH JUNE 2016

PARIS MEETING FOR Y5 PARENTS 15TH JUNE 2016 3.30 PM

Tuesday 21st June 2016 2.30 pm New Year 3 parent meeting

ANIMAL MAN - 22ND JUNE 2016

WEDNESDAY 29TH JUNE 2016
WILLENHALL E ACT ACADEMY INDUCTION DAY
PUPILS DAYTIME & EVENING FOR YEAR 5 PARENTS

PARENTS EVENING DATES: TUE 5TH AND THUR 7TH JULY 2016

Friday 27th May to Monday 6th June 2016 Spring Bank Holiday School closed
No Holiday Club (please note the two training dates)

Year 3 visit to Walsall Arboretum—Friday 17th June 2016 Sports Dates: Monday 20th—Thursday 23rd June, 2016 See Page 2

Induction Day—Wednesfield High 4th July 2016

Music Festival—5th July 2016

Year 6 Trip to Drayton Manor Park Friday 8th July 2016

Friday 15th July 2016 - Race For Life Day in school
Watch for further details

Year 6 Leavers Disco 7 pm Tuesday 19th July 2016 School closes for the summer break on Wednesday 20th July 2016

Reminder: Academic Year 2015/2016/2017 Training Dates: 27th May 2016 and 6th June 2016
5TH SEPT AND 31ST OCT 2016
26TH MAY, 24TH & 25TH JULY 2017

SCHOOL OPENS 6TH SEPT 2016

OCTOBER HALF TERM IS MON 24TH OCT—FRI 28 OCT 2016 (TRG DAY 31ST OCT)

CHRISTMAS BREAK MON 19TH DEC 2016—MON 2ND JAN 2017

SPRING HALF TERM MON 20TH FEB—FRI 24TH FEB 2017

EASTER BREAK MON 10TH APR—FRI 21 APR 2017

SUMMER BREAKS MON 29TH MAY—FRI 2 JUN 2017 (TRG DAY 26TH MAY 2017)

SUMMER HOLIDAY WED 26TH JULY 2017 (TRG DAYS 24TH AND 25TH JULY 2017)

Correct at time of printing.



All classes will be having a class group photograph taken on
Wednesday 15th June 2016

If you do not wish your child to be included in this, please contact the school office, as soon as possible to opt out.

FASHION FUN DAY
THURSDAY 26TH MAY 2016

WE WILL BE HOLDING A FUN FUND RAISING EVENT TO RAISE MONEY FOR OUR SCHOOL FUND.

IF YOUR CHILD WOULD LIKE TO COME TO SCHOOL ON THURSDAY IN A FASHION FUN OUTFIT AND PAY £1.00 DONATION.





SPORTS AFTERNOONS

Year 6 Monday 20th June Year 5 Tuesday 21st June Year 4 Wednesday 22nd June Year 3 Thursday 23rd June

Sports will take place on the school field at 1.30 pm—3.00 pm.

Children will need PE kit in school and trainers.

Please come along and support your child/grandchild.

Unfortunately, you will be unable to take photographs or video any part of the sports events. This is because we have children who do not wish to be photographed.

We are trying to arrange for an ice cream van to come for children after school to have a well deserved treat. This will be at the end of each days events for those parents to buy an ice cream for their children who are taking part in the sports.

Thank you.



Parents' Evening

Thank you to all parents who attend and support. The next Parent's Evening dates are: 5th & 7th July 2016. Paperwork will be sent out nearer to the dates.

Year 3 New Parent Meeting will take place on Tuesday 21st June 2016 at 2.30 pm.

Summertime is fast approaching, we hope!

Please remember your child needs to have suncream applied before they come to school to avoid any chance of getting sunburnt. The sun is very dangerous and can cause lots of problems for delicate skin. There are lots of once a day applications or children can bring sun cream to school, but must only apply it to themselves and not share. Children need sun hats/caps. They must drink lots of water, and bring a water bottle to school.

We must also realise that the weather can change suddenly and suitable clothing and footwear for the changing weather should be worn

If you have any queries please contact the class teacher.

Term Time Absence

It's that time of year again, parents will be planning summer breaks. I would like to remind you that term time absence policy has not changed in light of the recent High Court ruling. Walsall Council will still be issuing fixed penalty fines. The holiday dates for next year are on the back page. Please check and note the training dates.

If Direct Gov. make any changes, we will of course, let you know.

You do have the right to appeal against this decision once the paperwork has been issued. This can be done directly to Walsall Council.

All term time absences must be requested in writing to the Head Teacher. If you fail to request in this way, and you do take your child out of school medical evidence will be requested. If you are unable to provide medical evidence, your paperwork will be passed to the Education Welfare for non attendance at school.

The school now asks all parents to provide medical evidence for appointments in school time. We are also going to be adopting the guidance that parents will be asked for medical evidence if a child is away from school for more than three days.

Parents are also reminded that appointments where possible should be made at the end or beginning of the school day to avoid valuable core subject time being missed or interrupted.



NEW INVENTION JUNIOR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



CANNOCK ROAD, NEW INVENTION, WILLENHALL, WV12 5SA

Head Teacher: Mr. A. Pearson

E-Mail: postbox@invention~j.walsall.sch.uk

May 2016

Telephone: 01922 710376

Fax: 01922 491091

During the holiday our ICT area will be refurbished to cater for the whole curriculum. Hopefully, it will be a bright, vibrant area that will enthuse children; therefore,

NO sports clubs will be held during that week.

thank you in advance for your support.

Mr. A. Pearson Head teacher.

Parents' Evening

The next meet the teacher

date is: 14th June 2016
Please come along for an
informal chat



Paris 2017!!

Mr. Pearson will hold a meeting on 15th June 2016 at 3.30pm. This meeting will be for next years Y6

Parents (current Y5) to tell them all about the planned Paris Trip!

AFTER SCHOOL CARE PLACES

Please note that there are a small number of spaces available for our After School Care Club. If you would like further information, please call into the after school care club any evening from 3.30 pm or call on 07505241681.

Thank you.

HAPPY AND SAFE CYCLING!

The new bike shed for children who safely ride a bike to school is becoming very popular. It is at the front of school and bikes can be left there. Children taking advantage of the facility please push bikes

when on the school site. All bikes should be securely locked in place with a suitable bike lock.

Please remember the boxes above are for helmets and these should be secured with a lock too.

THANK YOU.